
From: Colin Wood <cwood@erepublic.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2015 4:44:38 PM
Subject: Social Media Ban

Hi, 

I'm writing an article for Government Technology magazine. Can you provide me with some information?

Earlier this year, there was news about South Carolina banning social media for state workers. Do you have 
any information on to what extent this policy has been implemented by agencies and if there has been any 
analysis of the effect?

My deadline is Friday Oct. 9 at 3 p.m. Pacific Time.


Thanks, 


Colin Wood
 
Staff Writer
 
Government Technology | govtech.com
A division of e.Republic | Smart Media for Public Sector Innovation
 
206-280-6826
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